

Town of Plympton

BOARD OF HEALTH

5 Palmer Road, Plympton, MA 02367 781-585-7000 Arthur Morin, Jr., Chairman Harry Weikel, Jr., Treasurer Brad Cronin., Clerk Robert Tinkham, Jr. Health Agent

February 14, 2019

Linda Leddy Plympton Open Space Committee 5 Palmer Road Plympton, MA 02367

RE:

Plan Approval – Application # 1227

0 Prospect Road (M23-B2-L6) Plan: Grady Consulting, LLC Dated: 1/11/19; Revised 2/6/19

Approved: 2/12/19

Dear Ms. Leddy:

This letter is to notify you that the Application noted above for the Disposal System Construction Permit, #1227 for 0 Prospect Road (M23-B2-L6) has been approved. This Permit will be valid for three years from February 12, 2019 the date signed by the Board of Health. Construction must be completed by **February 12, 2022.**

The fee for the permit has been waived. You may have an installer come in to pick up the approved plan. The installer must be permitted in the Town of Plympton and must sign the Application Form stating that s/he will install the system as designed.

The Board of Health office hours are Monday, Tuesday and Thursday from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. and Monday night from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. The Board meets every second and fourth Tuesday evening at 5:00 p.m.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact this office. Our contact information is listed below.

Sincerely,

Cathleen Ferguson Administrative Assistant

cc: Grady Consulting, LLC

Email: plymptonboh@comcast.net



Town of Plympton

BOARD OF HEALTH

5 Palmer Road, Plympton, MA 02367 781-585-7000

Arthur Morin, Jr., Chairman Harry Weikel, Jr., Treasurer Brad Cronin., Clerk Robert Tinkham, Jr. Health Agent

February 14, 2019

Linda Leddy Plympton Open Space Committee 5 Palmer Road Plympton, MA 02367

RE:

Plan Approval – Application # 1228

0 Prospect Road (M23-B2-L6A) Plan: Grady Consulting, LLC Dated: 1/11/19; Revised 2/6/19

Approved: 2/12/19

Dear Ms. Leddy:

This letter is to notify you that the Application noted above for the Disposal System Construction Permit, #1228 for 0 Prospect Road (M23-B2-L6A) has been approved. This Permit will be valid for three years from February 12, 2019 the date signed by the Board of Health. Construction must be completed by February 12, 2022.

The fee for the permit has been waived. You may have an installer come in to pick up the approved plan. The installer must be permitted in the Town of Plympton and must sign the Application Form stating that s/he will install the system as designed.

The Board of Health office hours are Monday, Tuesday and Thursday from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. and Monday night from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. The Board meets every second and fourth Tuesday evening at 5:00 p.m.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact this office. Our contact information is listed below.

Sincerely

Cathleen Ferguson

Administrative Assistant

cc: Grady Consulting, LLC